November 2, 1956

Mr. James L. Bruin
Je Po White Blﬁlv»
Roswell, New Mexiso

Dear Mr. Bruini

In reply to your letter of October 26, 1956 in regard to the
Je We Sorrells #1 Waller in Section 21-125-28E, and the f-4
We Po Waller in Section 28.12S-28E%,

The wells are both plugged, but they haven't made the preper
cleanups., We have the files here at this office., If you

like you can coame and take what information you need from
these files.

Tours very tmily,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L.
Supsrvisor District 2, Artesia
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